Mr P. Ryan
BROOME NURSERY

Mr J. Paine
KARRATHA NURSERY

Please find enclosed an album of photographs of bot-
anical specimens found in the Pilbara and Kimberley
regions.,

Though the covers are not the correct size for the
plastic sheets holding the photographs, they were

the best that could be found in Perth and should
protect the photographs until the correct sized covers
can be found.

The photographs were taken by Mr F. Lullfitz and he
has very kindly Presented copies to Head Office,
Broome Nursery and Karratha Nursery for the use of
the staff. I understand he has more photographs
being developed and intends to add to the collection
from time to time.
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R.A. Hamilton

DIRECTOR 03)/\/\,

August 6, 1980
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